
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: GR 23
Date: Friday, February 25, 2022 11:07:57 AM

 
 

From: Laura Schmidt [mailto:m_l_schmidt@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 11:02 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: GR 23
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Having been certified in 2000, I have found great value in the knowledge of my peers
and believe that increasing participation on the Guardianship Board offers great value
to address the complex issues that face our clients on a daily basis. 
 
I would ask the Court to increase Guardians participation on the board.
 
Sincerely,
Laura Schmidt, CPG
Schmidt Family Services LLC, CPGA
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